
 
As some of you are aware, we were featured in the 
local news due to an unfortunate event that took 

place on 11/23/2018. The donation jar for 
#TeamDominic with the Autism Cares Foundation 

was stolen from our counter.  
 

We please ask that you send your donations directly 
to Autism Cares. Your kindness is greatly 

appreciated.  
 

Mail Checks: 
Autism Cares Foundation 

P.O. Box 180 
Richboro, PA 18954 

 
Via PayPal/Credit Card: 

https://www.paypal.me/autismcaresfdn 
 

 

https://www.paypal.me/autismcaresfdn

